
 
MUPY welcomed the delegation from Vietnam National University, Ho Chi Minh City
 

December 20, 2018 
 
On December 20, 2018, MUPY’s executives led by Assoc. Prof. Dr. Mullika Chomnawang, Deputy Dean for
Research & International Relations, along with Asst. Prof. Dr. Anchalee Jintapattanakit hosted a
reception for the delegate, namely Mr. Le Xuan Loc, from School of Medicine, Vietnam National
University, Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam. The delegate made his official visit to MUPY with the aims of
strengthening academic collaboration between two institutions in terms of education, student
exchange, and research.
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